
 

 

Remembering Poppy  

 

1. “Poppy’s Garden” 

Our new school garden, dedicated to Poppy Ogle who we lost last May, will be officially opened 

by the Ogle family in June.  Any parents/carers of pupils who would like to take a closer look at 

our new garden are welcome to call into school on either: 

 

o Friday 16th June between 1:30pm-2:00pm; or 

o Monday 19th June between 2:00pm-3:00pm 

 

2. Sports Day 

Lots of parents coming along to watch and bright sunshine helped make this year’s Sports Day 

a great success.  The boys and girls had a great time and enjoyed their ice-lollies at breaktime.  

Thank you to all who came and helped make the day special. 

 

3. School closed Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th May 

Remember that Cregagh Primary School is closed for all pupils on Monday 29th May (Spring 

Bank Holiday) and Tuesday 30th May (School Development Day 5).   

 

4. After School Clubs finishing Friday 2nd June 

All after-school clubs (except 2-3 Waiting Club) will finish next week, due to teachers working on 

report-writing and other end-of-year duties. 

 

5. Summer Fiesta Time 

Tickets are now on sale for our Summer Fiesta. Tickets are £2 per person (child) or £3 per person 

(adult). Included in the ticket price is a burger or hot dog, unlimited bounces on the bouncy 

castles and face painting.  

 

At our Summer Fiesta you'll be able to buy slushies, candy floss, popcorn and much more! There 

will also be challenges to enter with awesome prizes. Tickets are on sale now.  You'll not get an 

actual ticket... we'll just keep a record of who pays and mark you off the list on the night of our 

Summer Fiesta! 

     
 

 

 

 



 

 

6. Lois Corbett Family Worker 

Lois is our school’s family support worker.  She is simply here to give parents a helping hand and 

offer some advice over a relaxed cup of tea or coffee.  If you haven’t connected with her yet, you 

should try to: she’s lovely and very helpful.  Parents looking for a little advice or support can text 

her on 07526915747.  It’s very likely we won’t see as much of Lois next year, due to budget cuts 

– so make use of her help while you can! 

 

7. School Uniform 

Please make sure your child is wearing proper school uniform to school each day.  Teachers will 

always let you know if there’s an exception (e.g. PE days or school trips).  If a parent is struggling 

to replace an item of uniform, speak to Lois Corbett and if CPS can help, we will.  School uniform 

must be worn right up until the last day of summer term (last day will be uniform-free as usual). 

 

P7 Hoodies – P7 pupils may wear their new hoodies for the month of June as part of their 

school uniform if the choose to do so ☺ 

 

 
 

 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

Monday 29th May   Spring Bank Holiday – school closed 
 
 

Tuesday 30th May   School Development Day No.5 – school closed to all pupils 

 
Thursday 22nd June   Final Assembly for P3-P7 pupils (parents/carers welcome) 

 
 

Friday 23rd June   P1 & P2 Prize Day (parents/carers welcome) 
      

     Deaf Units 1 & 2 Coffee Morning 
 

 
Tuesday 27th June   P7s last day of school 

 
      

Wednesday 28th June   P7 Awards Ceremony & Celebration Evening  
     Mount Merrion Parish Church      

(This is for P7 pupils and parents/carers only) 

 


